
Warwickshire are now looking for archers to participate in the

2024 National County Team Championships 
at Lilleshall on Sat 28th & Sun 29th September

After the disappointment of 2023 we have secured places to enter teams (of 3 persons) into the following categories this year:

➔ Ladies & Gents Recurve
➔ Ladies & Gents Compound
➔ Ladies & Gents Barebow
➔ Ladies & Gents Longbow

● If you wish to be considered for Warwickshire Team then please submit your best 3 scores taken from 1st April 2024 to 
1st September 2024 inc. via this link NCTC score submissions 

● Submissions must be made no later than 1pm on Monday 2nd September 2024.
● Scores from all rounds will be considered, but preference will be given to WA 720 rounds (Double or Single), and they 

must have been made at either a UKRS or WRS competition.
● Selection will be made on those that meet the criteria and in submitting scores its taken that you are available for 

selection for the above event.

Important - the uptake for both Compound Men & Women and Longbow Men & Women is normally pretty poor, however we do 
want to give everyone in the County an opportunity to take part at this fantastic event.
If you fall into one of the above categories and plan to participate in this event please send me a email of your ‘intention to take 
part’ no later than 31st July. NO scores need to be submitted at this time. If we do not have enough interest to form teams of 3 
per category by this date, then i will transfer the booking to form additional Recurve and Barebow teams.

Further details on the event can be found at: Archery GB National County Teams Championships 
Any questions, then please don't hesitate to contact me at team.cwaa@gmail.com 

Peter Hughes - Warwickshire Team Manager

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/13JjEo2bcXTrT63vKXEvbBBLA27KgrnkC6oNnOvVYw4c/edit
https://archerygb.org/competitions/national-tournaments/national-county-team-championships
mailto:tea.cwaa@gmail.com

